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Mrs E M Bland 
Executive Headteacher 
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Thursday 26 July 3.15 pm 
End of term 

 
Tuesday 4 September 8.50 am 

School re-opens 
 

Fri 7 Sept - Sun 9 Sept 
Year 6 visit to Robinwood 

 
 
 

 

School Association 
During the last year we have raised 

just under £3,000 from fun events 

including the school disco, film night, 
Summer and Christmas fairs and cake 

sales, bringing the pounds in more 
ways than one! 

Our funds support the school to buy 
things like, a new cooker (for cookery 

lessons/club), leavers hoodies for Year 

6, allowing each child a lovely reminder 
of their year group and school. This 

year we adopted an animal for each 
class to learn about love! 

You can even raise money through easy 
fundraising when you shop on line 

nominating Mottram school as your 

charity. We really appreciate your 
ongoing support and all welcome new 

families joining our school. 
Many Thanks 

 

 
 

May we remind you that it is very 

important for you to inform the school 

office should you have any changes to 

your phone number or address to 

ensure our records are up to date. 

Have a fabulous summer break 

and we look forward to seeing 

you on Tuesday 4th September. 

Last Tuesday afternoon the whole school went out onto the 

playground to harvest the potatoes we planted back in the spring. 
It was a very exciting afternoon and all the children were 

delighted with their crop! We used our potatoes to make 
delicious potato soup which we all enjoyed tasting. 

 

 

Lost Property – A grey adult ladies 

cardigan was found in church after 
achievement evening last week. We 

have it in the school office if anyone 
has lost this. 

Goodbye 
We will be very sad to see Mrs  

Howe leave this week she will be  
missed by all the staff and children.  

We are sure that the parents/carers  
will be sad to see her go too! 
We would also like to say goodbye to Mrs Bland 

who will be moving on to lead another school. We 
wish her all the best in her new job and thank her 

for the four years at Mottram. 

 

Welcome 

We will be welcoming some new members 

onto our Mottram team in September. Miss 
Alker who will be teaching in Blue Class 
and Mrs Frankish who will be the Teaching 

Assistant in yellow class for the next year. 
Mrs Scattergood will be Acting Headteacher, 

so we have Mrs Madeley joining us to work 
alongside Mrs Bailey in the Reception class. 

 

Live Kitchen Information 

Very Important 
Please could you ensure meals 

are chosen online for children 
before 9:00am. If this isn’t 

done, then your child will not 
always get the choice they 

would like. 

 


